
A letter from President of the Czech Society of Phlebology……

Dear phlebological community in the world, dear colleagues with common or close 
interests,

I would like to greet you in this traditional way and invite you to this year's 49th 
Phlebology Days in Prague. No, I wasn't mistaken! That serial number is indeed correct. 
During the historical mapping of all events organized since 1964, since the date of 
organized phlebology in the then Czechoslovakia, one number was omitted in the late 
1960s. We are thus correcting this error……

For this year, we granted the wish of the coryphea of world phlebology, the Hungarian 
native prof. Zoltán Várady and we added his famous Várady workshop to our event. We 
only provide time and space, the program will be provided by the professor and his 
close associates.

 To those who do not know the curriculum of our guest, we just remind you that he is 
the father of modern microsurgery of varicose veins and the creator of the so-called 
Várady's Instrumentaria. More on our website.

Please follow both websites, i.e. www.flebodny.cz and www.phlebology.cz, where there 
will be more information about this year's event as soon as possible.

Yours Jaroslav Strejček, Chairman of the ČFLS


